MEMORANDOM

TO: 

PLANNING COMMISSIONERS

FROM:
ROBERT LAMBERT



DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND ZONING


DATE

2-16-2001

RE:

PARKING REQUIREMENTS; FIRE STATIONS



The St. Charles Parish Code of Ordinances currently has no specific parking requirements for Fire Stations.  Therefore, the Planning Department desires to establish requirements, which will provide adequate off-street parking for the referenced uses.  Attached is an ordinance that the Department developed with the assistance of a local architect.  The proposal requires Fire Stations to have 1 parking space per 300 sq. ft. of building area, plus one parking space per each fire truck parking bay.  Should you have any questions please call me at 783-5060.

